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A message from Mrs Young …. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

What a busy first week back we have had! 

 As you will have seen, we were informed this week that we shall be having our 
Church of England SIAMs inspection next Wednesday and we are excited to show 
the inspector, Mrs Hyslop, our beautiful school and let her meet our fantastic pu-
pils! Mrs Hylsop will be looking in particular at our Christian Vision - Learning and 
Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love - and the difference this makes to the 
life of the school. The report will be released before Easter and we will share this 
with you as soon as we receive it.  

Today we launched our 'Show the Love' campaign in relation to climate change 
and we look forward to seeing your involvement! We love seeing you share on X/
Twitter! All completed hearts will be used to create a gorgeous new school display. 

 Next week we are excited about our 'Leapathon' sponsored event and hope that 
lots of you can join us.  

 KS1 and KS2 SATs information sessions for parents will also take place next week 
and again I hope that you able to attend.  

 Have a wonderful weekend,  

 Mrs Young 

 
 
 

Our Value this half 
term is: 

HOPE THROUGH  

JUSTICE 

www.parish.st-helens.sch.uk    01744 678 430 TWITTER: @parishschool1 

Learning and Growing Together in Faith, Hope and Love 



AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 96.6% 

Our aƩendance for the year so far 
is: 95.7% 

 

   

147 pupils with       
perfect aƩendance 

this week! 

Attendance 
Whole School 

 

96.6 

Year 1 98.3 

Year 2 98.3 

Year 3 93.5 

Year 4 91.7 

Year 5  99.2 

Year 6  98.3 

Reception 95.8 



Parish Pizza Challenge! 

Our next AƩendance Challenge is a yummy one! 

If your child’s class has aƩendance of above 97% each week, 
they will earn a slice of pizza for their class pizza chart. If they 

get 5 before the end of the half term (a 6 week half term) they 
will earn a pizza party for their class!  

You’ve got to be in to win!!  



Headteacher’s Award WINNERS 

Nurturing Curiosity 

Diary Dates 
27/02/2024—Parish University Oracy session 

27/02/2024—SATS InformaƟon MeeƟng Y2 

28/02/2024—SATS InformaƟon MeeƟng Y6 

29/02/2024—Leap Year Fundraising Event (See 
leƩer sent 6.2.2024) 

1/3/2024—Family Learning Spring CraŌ Session 

4/3/2024 - Ducklings arrive in school 

6/3/2024 - Year 3 Trip to Liverpool Philharmonic 

7/3/2024 - World Book Day (see leƩer) 

8/3/2024 - Year 1 Class Assembly 

8/3/2024—Y3/Y4 Girls Football CompeƟƟon 

8/3/2024—Mothers Day Stay and Play for RecepƟon 

12/3/2024—Year 4 Footabll CompeƟƟon 

12/3/2024—Family Learning Story Sacks sessions 
begin.  

RECEPTION 

 

Eleanor Potts 

YEAR 1 

 

Eliza Murphy 

YEAR 2 

 

Ayana Ku-
maragama 

YEAR 3 

 

Jacob Roberts 

YEAR 4 

 

Helia Azizi 

YEAR 5 

 

Skye Turner 

YEAR 6 Zachary Erlam 

NURSERY Aleksandra 
Debinska 

PE DAYS SPRING 1 

TUESDAY—YEAR 1 

WEDNESDAY—YEAR 2, YEAR 4, YEAR 5  & YEAR 6 

THURSDAY—NURSERY, RECEPTION, YEAR 1, YEAR 
3 & YEAR 6.  

FRIDAY— YEAR 2, YEAR 3, YEAR 4 & YEAR 5 

Full PE kit on these days.  

Black tracksuit/shorts and plain 
white T.Shirt (logo opƟonal) 

NO SLOGAN/BRANDED T SHIRTS OR 
BRIGHT COLOURS. THIS IS PART OF 
SCHOOL UNIFROM AND EXPECTATIONS 
MUST BE FOLLOWED. 

World Book Day 

LeƩers have come home today about 
World Book Day. This is on Thursday 
7th March this year and children will 

be asked to wear their pyjamas,   



School Uniform Reminders 
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School Nurse Drop-In 

If you have any quesƟons relaƟng to your child’s 
health and wellbeing, please come and meet our 

school nurse Sam. She’ll be holding a parent drop-in 
on Tuesday 23rd January between 3 and 4pm. 

Please go to the school office to see her. 







You can now watch our Amazing dramaƟc  
movie "Hidden" about the life of a Young Carer 

and staring St Helens Young Carers                
Ambassador, Jude Riordan  

(Sam from CoronaƟon Street)  

We will be regularly highlighƟng the support we can offer to Young Carers in our school. 
Please see the Young Carers page on our website for more, and to let us know in  

confidence if you know a young person who would benefit from this support. 




